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JUL 311986 1

Docket Nos. 50-321, 50-366
License Nos. DPR-57, NPF-5 |

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. J. H. Miller, Jr.

President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-321/86-14 AND 50-366/86-14

Thank you for your response of June 30, 1986, to our Notice of Violation issued
on May 30, 1986, concerning licensed activities conducted at your Edwin I. Hatch
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections.

After careful consideration of the basis for your request that the violation be
withdrawn, we have concluded, for the reasons presented in the enclosure to this
letter, that the violation should remain as presented in the Notice of Violation.

Should you wish to discuss this issue, please contact us.

Sincerely,

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Staff Assessment of Licensee Response

(Safeguards Information)

cc w/ enc 1:
J. P. O'Reilly, Senior Vice President

Nuclear Operations
J. T. Beckham, Vice President and

General Manager-Nuclear Operation
H. C. Nix, Site General Manager
A. Fraser, Acting Site QA Supervisor
L. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety
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bec w/encls:
IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NRR/DL/SSPB

bec w/o encis:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk, 016
State of Georgia
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